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To whom it may concern,

We would like to express our support of the Bay Delta Plan. The health of the
San Francisco Bay and Delta areas have long been of concern to our family.
 Growing up in the 1960's in the bay area, we saw some of the first measures
taken to "Save the Bay" and stop the filling and destruction of the ecosystem.
 Now the time comes again to take an honest look at the impact that drought
and lack of water in the estuary system has on the local fish and wildlife.  We
need our bay to remain healthy and the Bay Delta Plan.  Please note our
support and do everything possible to assure the protection of these valuable
resources that we are so lucky to have.

Dr. and Mrs. Mark Sontag
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